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TAPE 106, SIDE A

005 CHAIR REPINE:  Calls the hearing to order.  (8:05 a.m.)

Roll Call:  Representatives Bell, Repine, Shibley & Sunseri answer
"present".

WORK SESSION ON SB 132

010 REP. BELL:  We held a work group on this and came up with
amendments, (EXHIBIT A).

On page 1 & 2 we dealt with subpoena power by inserting "with the
authorization of the office of Attorney General"; this won't bind them,
but it does keep the current procedures and the AG will be aware of what
is going on.

In section 4 we are adding some ORS chapters to make certain that the
civil penalty money would be used for enforcement; it wouldn't go into
the general fund or anywhere else, but will keep the system moving.

025 REP. BELL:  The fiscal concerns I had have been cleared up.

035 MOTION:  REP. MCTEAGUE moves the adoption of the (-B7) amendments.

VOTE:  Hearing no objection the motion carries unanimously.  Members
excused: Bauman & Johnson



045 MOTION:  REP. MCTEAGUE moves SB 132-B as amended to the floor with a
do pass recommendation.

REP. BELL:  I would like to thank those who participated in the working
group, they were helpful and patient.

052 VOTE:  In a roll call vote the motion carries unanimously. Members
excused: Bauman & Johnson  CARRIER:  BELL

REP. BELL:  I would like to take this opportunity to have on the record
how much I appreciate your work as a Chairman; I have felt comfortable
in this committee that everyone has had a fair hearing and I feel that
there has been good cooperation in a great part due to your efforts.

070 REP. MCTEAGUE:  I want to say that I have appreciated your
leadership on this committee and particularly in the area of the housing
trust fund where we produced some good legislation, but I am concerned
about what the senate is talking about now, so we may want to pull
together and lobby our House Ways and Means members.

CHAIR REPINE:  Now that we are standing down we will have extra hours to
do some of the work that needs to be accomplished in other committees
and rooms in this building.

I do want to thank staff for their hard work.

088 CHAIR REPINE:  We are adjourned.  (8:15 a.m.)
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